5.9 (b)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Affordable Housing Needed in Hamilton

From: Blanca Medina

Sent: June 3, 2019 5:34 PM

To: Chamberlain, Lisa <Lisa.Chamberlain@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Affordable Housing Needed in Hamilton

Hello,

I would like to support the project JvN/d because housing in Hamilton is becoming too expensive and
almost impossible to acquire my own place. I believe that projects like this one will be the only way to
own housing in Hamilton.

City of Hamilton Planning Committee, we need your help! Rentals are too expensive. Please give us the
opportunity to enter in the real estate market with this very unique option.

Thank you for your attention.

Blanca Medina




